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Land Acknowledgement – Seattle, Washington 
 

We want to take this opportunity to respectfully acknowledge that the Council regularly meets in Seattle, 
Washington on Coastal Salish land, specifically the lands of the Duwamish, Suquamish, and Muckleshoot 
Peoples. The Council wants to honor the Indigenous Peoples who have stewarded this land across 
generations and continue to do so. We are glad to be part of this community, and to honor the culture, 
resilience, and tradition of these Coast Salish Peoples.  


